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Chapter Name
Date
Dear Name:

First of all, I want you to know that you are among only a few to receive this letter from the chapter name Chapter.  Our committee sat down the other night and did some thinking about the people we’d like to join us on the committee, and we thought of you.  There is a good reason for that.  When we started 11 years ago, we had 15 people on the committee helping to make decisions on chapter business and habitat projects.  That original committee has become smaller.  Our goal is to continue and expand the work of the chapter.  To do that we want to involve as many interested, outgoing people and new ideas as possible.  That’s why we thought of you.  


It’s been a very successful eleven years for the Twin Lakes chapter.  All of the funds raised by the chapter have remained locally.  And, we’ve done a lot with them.  Over $72,800 has been spent on wildlife projects that included wildlife food plots, nesting cover, woody cover, wetland restoration, land acquisition, sending kids to DNR conservation camps, and habitat equipment.  In all, over 2600 acres have been restored.  It isn’t just work—we’ve had a great time doing this.  It’s been fun and very rewarding, but frankly, we need more help.


We are going to hold a small get-together for Twin Lakes PF on ___time________ at time pm at location in city.  As a member and an outdoor enthusiast interested in wildlife habitat, we would like you to be at that informational meeting.  Please bring any friends that you think might be interested.  The food and refreshments are on us.  We’ll go over what’s been accomplished and make plans for the future, including our upcoming banquet (usually September).   Pheasants Forever’s Regional Representative/Biologist, name, will be there to describe what PF is doing statewide and nationally.  


We’re serious—we want you!  Please consider getting involved so the chapter can continue to grow and do more.  You can expect to hear from us before the meeting to confirm that you can attend.  If you have any questions before then, please call me at the numbers listed below, or call regional biologist name at phone.  We look forward to seeing you there on the date!

Chapter President

Phone
